

shaped around you

18 June 2025

Countrywide Grounds & Maintenance Building 4, Brackley Campus Buckingham Road Brackley NN13 7EL

Dear Alexandra,

Thank you for submitting your bid in response to our recent tender opportunity. We truly appreciate the time, and effort that went into your application. At Alpha Living, we welcome all tender submissions, and every application is evaluated thoroughly and rigorously to ensure a fair and transparent selection process.

We would like to acknowledge that there were some delays in our decision-making process. These were due to a combination of the financial year-end commitments, annual leave across key personnel, and internal structural changes within the business. We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time.

We are pleased to inform you that your application has been successful. Your submission demonstrated exceptional value for money, which stood out among a competitive field of applicants. This was a key determining factor in our evaluation and is closely aligned with Alpha Living's core values and commitment to responsible stewardship of resources.

We look forward to working with you over the duration of the contract and to building a successful partnership.

Jessica McKnight will be the contract manager for the entirety of this contract which was truncated to 1+1. Jess will liaise with you shortly regarding start dates and any other relevant pieces of information. Her email address for future reference is jmcknight@alpha-living.co.uk

Yours Sincerely, Ryan McQueen, Procurement, Rent & Service Charges Project Analyst.

